
 
February 19, 2017 

 

Announcement - Dance with us …. 
 

P.A.S.A. Folk Group is making a comeback, getting on their feet with 
renewed vigor. 
 
Let your interest blossom or renew and enjoy the excitement of folk 
dancing.  Don’t miss the opportunity to let your feet be moved by the 
exalting and warm rhythms. Learn and discover the capacity of the 
intense joy vibrating from your toes to your heart. 
 
We ask all who have any level of interest in this rich dimension of the 
Portuguese culture to join and participate.  The group plans to use a 
variety of styles and rhythms to extend the opportunity to all wishing to 
dance, from young children to all young at heart.  
 
Rehearsals will start this Saturday, February 18, at 8 p.m., after the 
regular Saturday dinner. Share the news and bring a friend. 
 
For more information, please call or text: 

Kevin Matos:  727-254-1142 
Nicole Carvalho: 727-688-6620 
You may also contact Kevin at Kmatos1291@gmail.com 

 
 

 


